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Breakfast Club and After School Club  September 2019.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Wednesday 10th July 2019

Dear Parent / Legal Guardians, 

Thanks to those of you who replied to the Wrap Around Care Provision letter dated Tuesday 18th June. 

There were 14 replies; of those replies 7 families required some sort of provision. The most popular nights were Monday and Thursday so we will continue with this provision for at least the first half of autumn term if our staffing costs can be covered. We will send an additional letter out regarding After School Club before the end of term once we have asked the children to decide which clubs they would like to have. 

If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium and you have completed the funding request the first hour of clubs (3.15 – 4.15) is fully subsidised although there is a charge for the additional wrap around care if your child stays until 5.30.

Regarding Breakfast Club,  there were only 3 requests for places, so currently it would not be feasible to start a regular Breakfast Club, but we may start a Friday Breakfast Club on a half termly basis as a fun fundraiser, as we raised a significant amount of money for Christian Aid last term at our Big Brekkie.

Kind Regards,
Belinda Athey – Headteacher.
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Website: www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk



Headteacher: Mrs Belinda Athey
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